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The Greater London Authority’s response sent 15 July 2016: 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, we have 
attempted to respond using your template with comments noting where it has not been 
possible to provide specific breakdowns. I have provided the information from the Technology 
Group (the IT function within the GLA) Individual departments and directorates pay for their 
own mobile telephony costs where we manage the overall contract. 


